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As a member of NSGEU 88, and a 40 plus year employee of St. Francis Xavier University, I strenuously object to 
Provincial government's attempt to remove my (and other unionized individual's) constitutional rights with passage of 
billlOO. Furthermore it is my understanding that such infringements of constitutional rights are not within the domain 
of Provincial authorities. 
I urge you to re-think/re-draft a proposal which does not remove my rights as is attempted in section 8 of this bill. 

A. Charles Gavel 
Buyer, Procurement Services 
St. Francis Xavier University 
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